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Update on Good Industry Practice for Training Safety Co-ordinators

Introduction

1. The paper GCRP05/09 presented to the May GCRP proposed that a
group of Users meet to discuss agree and recommend a Good Industry
Practice for Training Safety Co-ordinators.

Progress Report

2. The group has met on 2 separate occasions. There have been
representatives from 2 DNOs 2 Transmission Licencees & 27 Power
Stations.

3. The final form of the document "Good Industry Practice for Training
Safety Co-ordinators" will be complete following the last meeting on the
on 21st Sept. 2005.

Publication of the Recommended Training Guide

4. The group wishes the completed guide to be published on the Industry
web site.

5. The GCRP are invited to recommend what process would be
appropriate to enable the output from the group to published along with
other documents relating to the Grid Code.


